Bristol Town Administrator

From: Durand <Durand@gmavt.net>
Sent: Friday, August 7, 2020 9:22 AM
To: Bristol Town Administrator
Subject: BCC

Valerie...Please accept my letter of resignation from the Bristol Conservation Commission . | have personal and family
medical issues that require my full attention . | have enjoyed my seven years on the BCC and wish my colleagues the
best . Thanks for the opportunity to serve . - Randy Durand



